ROTARY CLUB OF WHYALLA

CHARTERED 30TH JUNE 1955



CLUB PRESIDENT
Jari Peltonen

CLUB SECRETARY
Michele Hart

DISTRICT GOVERNOR
Roberta Waterman

WORLD PRESIDENT D.K. Lee

OUR MEETINGS

Tuesdays, 6 pm for 6:30 pm. EYRE HOTEL, Playford Avenue, WHYALLA 5600

Postal Address PO Box 269, WHYALLA 5600

Email Address rotaryclubofwhyalla@yahoo.com.au

Website whyalla.rotaryaust.org



BOARD MEMBERS

PRESIDENT Jari Peltonen

VICE PRESIDENT SECRETARY
Tim Clements Michele Hart

TREASURER CLUB ADMINISTRATION

Perry Eden Keith Sichler

SERVICE PROJECTS MEMBERSHIP

Tim Clements Glen Eden

PUBLIC RELATIONS Fai Chivell





The Rotary Club of Whyalla

An association of business & professional people committed to the enjoyment of each others company in the undertaking of Humanitarian Projects.

TONIGHTS PROGRAM MEETING No. 2759 TUESDAY 7TH JULY 2009

Vin Higgins
Tony Bramley
Whyalla Cuttlefish Aggregation
Damien Hyde
Fai & Tim

PREVIOUS MEETING

CHAIRMAN Glen Eden

ATTENDANCE 72.7%

APOLOGIES John Davis, John Cagney, John Holds,

Michele Hart, Coralie Martin, , Jane Owens.

GUESTS Karen Michie & Johnny Nichols

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK

If you want to see the light, you must take the shade off of the lamp!

LAST WEEK

Presidents remarks: - Jari Peltonen

The Whyalla Writers Group winners have been announced and the winners are recorded on our website with a link to next years entry form.

HIGHLIGHTS

◆ Alistair has his computer do the business stock-take and keeps his June 30th stress free. ◆ Steve Linck's family returned safely from the U.S. ◆ Damo is going to Perth on the weekend. ◆ Brian Moodie is going to Sydney on Sunday. ◆ Jari went to the wedding of the Prince of Poland on the weekend. ◆ Soto wished everyone a 'Happy new Financial Year!"

BIRTHDAYS

Peter Nichols birthday 30th June. Glen Eden's birthday 1st July, and Jenny Odgers birthday.

SECRETARY: - Michele Hart

- 1. Our visit from District Governor Alun will be on Tues 4th August.
- 2. I would like to collect \$10 from everyone attending the changeover so that we can buy some really good raffle prizes.

SERVICE PROJECTS:

Service Projects - Tim Clements

◆ Tim took the opportunity to thank his band of helpers during what was a very busy but successful year. ◆ Peter will be sending out rosters for the Whyalla Show shortly. ◆ The last Local contact payment was received today.

Club Service - Keith Sichler

Changeover arrangements are coming along nicely.

Public Relations - Fai Chivell

Next radio show is on 20th July at 11:30 am. Michele Hart will be the guest and will



discuss our projects and the year ahead.

Rotary Information #1 - Peter Nichols

The RFDS Bush Trek is ON! Peter is looking for another team member or two and could use some sponsorship to put on the vehicle. This can be arranged for \$100 plus the cost of your sign. Our club has agreed to sponsor the Trek with \$500 and a big Rotary Wheel will be placed on the back of Peters vehicle. As an additional fundraising measure, there will be an event at the Pavilion on 22nd August when the 'Rotary Handicap' will be run and a Garage sale will be held on 5th September to cover costs. Peter is asking all Rotarians to clean out their sheds and donate their best junk and surplus goods to the sale.

Rotary Information #2 - Alistair Stevenson

Alistair brought us up-to-date with progress on the Van. The Pavilion will be generally unavailable for hiring as the Van will be stripped and the parts laid out across the floor. Please check with him first before offering use of the Pavilion. Alistair has checked with the Dept. of Road transport and because we are downsizing from an existing registered chassis, we will be fully compliant. Alistair also stressed this is a big project and will require lots of assistance. Even if you are not skilled with the welder there will be plenty to do in support activities, such as holding up the other end of the steel and other sundry tasks.

Alistair and Steve are planning a cardboard mock-up of the new design and which should be ready for viewing on Tuesday 14th July.



The new-look shorter Rotary Van?

Rotary information #3 - Clint Garrett

Clint provided some information on the BHP Billiton EIS and encouraged us to write in support of an alternative site for the Desalination Plant.

SERGEANT: - Brian Moodie

The Sgt was alert to the fact the Peter describes himself as 'driver' probably because he can't spell 'chauffeur'



Next week. Sat. 11/7/09 Following Week.
21/7/09

CHAIRMAN	Tim Clements	John Holds
GUEST SPEAKER	Jari & Michele	Guor Miabok
TOPIC	CHANGEOVER DINNER	My Life
VOTE OF THANKS	-	Clint Garrett
STEWARDS	Club Service Committee	John D & Glen E

ROTARY INFORMATION

COMMITTEES & CLUB OFFICERS

CLUB ADMINISTRATION

Keith Sichler Director

Perry Eden Treasurer

Michele Hart Secretary

Glen Eden Membership

John Holds The Rotary Foundation

SERVICE PROJECTS

Tim Clements Director & Van

Alistair Stevenson Rotary Pavilion

Peter Nichols Attendance

Soto Stuppos Van

Brian Moodie Sergeant

John Cagney International

Clint Garrett Youth / Youth Protection

Stephen Linck Additional Member

John Davis Additional Member

PUBLIC RELATIONS

Fai Chivell Director

Jane Owens Program

Jack Odgers Friends of Rotary

Vin Higgins History

Damien Hyde Additional Member

OTHER ROTARY CLUB MEETINGS

WHYALLA NORRIE Monday 7.00 pm, Hotel Spencer

PORT LINCOLN Tuesday 6:30 pm, Ravendale Sports Complex

PORT AUGUSTA Wednesday 6:30 pm, Hotel Flinders

PORT PIRIE Thursday 6:15 pm , Golf Club

NOTES

INVOCATION

For good food, good fellowship, and every opportunity of service, we give you thanks O Lord. Amen

PAUL HARRIS FELLOWS

Jack Clayton 1980 Hugo Ehrke 1983 Bert Holds 1983 Jim Milne 1985 Jack Walker 1986 Bill Cruickshank 1990 Murray Norton PDG 1990 Glen Eden PDG 1992 Svd Harvie 1996 Ron Heading 1998 John Holds 2000 Brian Moodie 2002 Vin Higgins 2002 John Lewis 2002 Keith Sichler 2003 Peter Reid 2004 Rowley Fenwick 2005 Keith Wilson 2008 Perry Eden 2008

Rob Walton 2008

FOUR WAY TEST

of the things we think, say or do.

- 1. Is it the truth?
- 2. Is it fair to all concerned?
- 3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships?
- 4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned?

ATTENDANCE AND APOLOGIES

If you are unable to attend a club meeting or function, your apology can be made to Sergeant Brian Moodie by calling 8644 0708 prior to 12 noon on the day of the meeting. Your make up of attendance is important to our Club and may be submitted 14 days before, after, or on the same day as the Club meeting.